
 

LEARNING PLUS KINDHEIT KINDERGARTEN 

H- Block, Vikaspuri- New Delhi 110018 

 

Circular No. LPKK/2022-23/007                            Date: 08.08.2022 

  Dear Parent, 

    Greetings from Learning Plus Kindheit Kindergarten!! 

This is to inform you that it will be a holiday on 12th August 2022 (Friday) for students. 

However, the School Office will remain open. 

 The Classes will commence from 16th August 2022 (Tuesday) as per the usual timings. 

Also, Kindly note, in case, Child is unwell due to cold, fever or Skin rashes etc.; make 

the ward take rest and let them be comfortable at home till his/her recovery.  

Wishing you all a Very Happy & prosperous Raksha Bandhan and Independence Day. 

May this spirit of freedom lead us all to success and glory in life. 

 

Thank You 

Headmistress 

 


